
           PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
A PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD ON TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 6, 2016, AT 6:00 p.m. (or at 

such time as other public hearings are concluded) IN COUNCIL CHAMBERS, 301 UNIVERSITY 

RIDGE, GREENVILLE, SC, 29601, TO CONSIDER THE MILLAGE REQUEST BY THE DUNKLIN 

FIRE DISTRICT  FOR THE 2017 TAX YEAR.  

 

THE DUNKLIN BOARD OF FIRE CONTROL, PURSUANT TO THE PROVISIONS OF S.C. CODE 

ANN. SECTION 6-11-275, AS AMENDED, HAS REQUESTED GREENVILLE COUNTY COUNCIL 

MAINTAIN THEIR PRESENT MILLAGE RATE OF TWENTY-SEVEN AND NINE-TENTHS (27.9) 

MILLS FOR OPERATIONS AND MAINTENANCE. THIS REQUEST INCLUDES ONE AND 

SEVEN-TENTHS (1.7) MILLS FOR A RESERVE ACCOUNT PREVIOUSLY LEVIED PURSUANT 

TO S.C. CODE ANN. § 6-1-320(D). 

 

THE REQUESTED MILLAGE, WHICH IS ABOVE THE TEN (10) MILLS AUTHORIZED BY LAW 

FOR THE DUNKLIN FIRE DISTRICT, REPRESENTS NO INCREASE OVER LAST YEAR’S AD 

VALOREM PROPERTY TAX MILLAGE.  

 

BOB TAYLOR, CHAIRMAN 
GREENVILLE COUNTY COUNCIL 

 
 
ADVERTISE:   Friday, August 19, 2016 


